ZAKIR HUSAIN DELHI COLLEGE
(University of Delhi)

Jawaharlal Nehru Marg, New Delhi-2 Ph : 23232218, 23233420, Fax 23215906

May 3, 2018
Dear Students,

This has reference to the theft cases of
valuable items/mobiles/laptops of students
during examinations period. In this regard, every
year, instructions have been issued to students that
they do not keep any valuable item/mobile in their
bags as these bags are kept outside examination
halls from where valuable items/mobiles can easily
be stolen.

All the students are again advised that they do
not keep any valuable item/mobiles in their bags.
Please also note that bags/mobiles are not allowed
inside examination hall.

College will not be responsible for loss of any
valuable item/mobile/laptop from the bags of
students during examinations.

Youry sincerely

(Dr. Sulekh hgldra)
Acting Principal
Al Notice Boards
Mail to All students
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